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“GO TO LIST” 

If you have any questions regarding the following areas, please feel free to 
contact the appropriate contact person(s) listed below: 

 

u DEPARTMENT CONTACT PHONE EMAIL 
 

Board President 
 

Marlene Shaw 
352-650-4521 marleneshaw36@gmail.com 

Brotherhood Larry Jasper   813-404-5616 lmjasper@reagan.com 

Budget & Finance Marilyn Rosenberg   203-258-0276 
 

marrose55@gmail.com 

Building & Ground Marty Reiman 352-688-1234 
(Cell: 352-442-2828) 

mreiman1@tampabay.rr.com 

 Caring Committee Linda Weiner 352-515-1700 lmweiner17@gmail.com 

Chai Lights News Kenneth Becker  chailightsnewsletter@gmail.com 

Outreach Committee * Vacant *   

Cultural Arts Moshe Plager 352-359-9308 michael86724@hotmail.com 

Donations Office Staff 352-686-7034 administrator@tbdfl.org 

Dues/Financial Sec. * vacant *   

Fundraising Mickie Fligleman 352-597-7393 mickiefligleman@gmail.com 

Gift Shop Dalia Baez 352-403-6558  

Life Cycle Events Rabbi Emanuel Ben-David 541-631-8932   bendavid.e@charter.net 

Membership Ellie Catcher 352-200-8008 ellieandgoldie@gmail.com 

Phone Squad Linda Weiner 352-515-1700   lmweiner17@gmail.com 

Publicity Cookie Goodman 352-515-0766 elana1938@gmail.com 

Rabbi Rabbi Emanuel Ben-David 352 686-7034  

Religious School Heidi Shilensky 561-310-4370 heidishilensky@gmail.com 

Ritual Judith Elkin 352-799-5342 chefjudy2@aol.com 

Safety & Security Larry Jasper   813-404-5616 lmjasper@reagan.com 

Sisterhood Becky Stewart 570-982-4483 rivkah00@yahoo.com 

Strategic Planning Carolann Sitroon 352-556-2444 carolal@noln.com 

Treasurer Arlene Roth 352-684-2682 arnarl@aol.com 
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The President would like to say a few words… 

Dear Friends, 

2022 has begun with a bang!  
 
Rabbi Emanuel Ben-David has arrived to serve as our full-time 
Rabbi. If you have not yet met him, you will have many, and 
varied, opportunities. Rabbi Ben-David will be onsite, in his office, 
most days. You can make an appointment to see him, or drop by 

to say hi. He will be at Religious School each week to spend time with the students, 
parents and teachers.   

 Education at all levels is his passion, so beginning immediately, he will be 
offering a Torah Study of the parashah of the week each Shabbos morning in 
person only, before services, at 9:15 am.  

 Beginning on Monday, February 7, at 7:30 pm, Rabbi Ben-David will be 
holding a class on Jewish Thought, in person and on Zoom.   

 Additionally, on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays, also at 7:30 pm, the Rabbi will 
be offering a series, All About Israel, in person and on Zoom.  
 

All classes will be interactive, with much discussion encouraged. All classes will be free 
to Temple members.  
Rabbi Ben-David’s fascinating background should prove to put a different spin on all 
classes.  
We hope you will take advantage of as many classes as you can. 
 
It appears that we will finally be able to hold our Day At the Races on February 26. 
Don’t forget to buy your $5 ticket (send a check or online at tbdfl.org/events) for a night 
of fun. 
We have been waiting to have a Congregational meeting until the Rabbi arrived. We will 
hold our February meeting on Monday February 28 at 7:30 pm. The meeting will be held 
in person and on Zoom. Be sure to attend to find out the latest Temple plans and also to 
give your input. 
Last, but definitely not least, we need members who are willing to step up to leadership 
positions in the coming year.  Temple Beth David functions almost completely through 
the hard work of our volunteers. To remain strong, new people must take the reins from 
those who have done so much in the past. Fresh ideas are needed so we don’t become 
stagnant. Our Nominating Committee is waiting for your call to see how you can help. 
Members of the committee are Moshe Plager, chair, Dalia Baez, Eileen Beaman, Rick 
Fine and Mark Land. Call one of them to discuss the open positions and your strengths.  
We are counting on you!! 

L’shalom, Marlene 



A message from the Rabbi  

Shalom, dear members and friends of Temple Beth David, 

This is my first contribution to the Chai-Lights Newsletter, and 
for that it deserves the special blessing we recite whenever we 
experience something new, the Sheheḥeyanu blessing.  On one 

hand I am excited to be here and on the other hand I face with awe what it takes to be 
your Rabbi, teacher and spiritual leader.  

Your warm welcoming and hospitality wrap me with a blanket of love, and I am grateful 
to you for that.  I pray to HaShem that He will grant me success on the journey upon 
which I am about to embark with you: strengthening your Jewish identity and affiliation 
with Am Yisrael – the People of Israel. 

There are several avenues that are part of this journey.  Participating in services is one 
of them, not the only one.  And it was heartwarming to see so many of you – both 
in-person and on Zoom from close and afar – joining us these last two Shabbatot. 

Another avenue that I intend to widen is the avenue of study.  We have started with a 
weekly Torah study, in which we delve into the weekly Parasha, just before Shabbat 
morning service.  The first session was exciting, with many very active participants.  As 
of the second week of February we will have two more classes, both in-person and on 
Zoom.  The first will be held every Monday, titled “Jewish Thought”.  The second series 
will be on every second and forth Thursdays, titled “It’s about Israel”.  And we will also 
try to engage the teens in a program that will be tailored to meet their areas of interest. 

In the “Jewish Thought” series we will explore many subjects: Halakha (Jewish Law), 
Talmud, Holidays, history and spirituality. We will also address some of the subjects that 
you, the participants, will be interested in.  In the “It’s about Israel” program we will 
start with creating and agreeing to some ground rules that will enable all participants to 
feel safe in expressing their wide spectrum of difference opinions.  We will then review 
the history of Zionism and the State of Israel, we will watch movies and discuss the 
lessons learned from them, and even tackle the “hot potato” called the Israeli-Palestinian 
conflict. 

Another avenue, not less important, is the performance of Ḥesed – acts of 
lovingkindness.  It starts with charity – to our congregation, and to the other needs of 
the larger community.  Being involved in the Temple’s activities and help running it is 
yet another way to engage.  It goes on with the list of acts that we read in our morning 
prayer of which hospitality, caring for the sick and tending to the dead are a few 
cornerstones. 

I am here for you and available to respond to you.  My door is (almost always) open.  You 
can always find me through the Temple Beth David office. 

Looking forward to get to know you and for you to get to know me, 

Rabbi Emanuel 



 

Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News”. 

TBD Caring Committee cares !! 

Do you do any of these Random Acts of Kindness? 

Let someone cut in front of you in line at the store?  

Randomly compliment a stranger?  

Help someone who is struggling to carry their groceries? 

Let someone else take that perfect parking spot? 

Pay for the person behind you at the drive thru? 

Bring treats to your local fire station? 

Give old blankets, sheets and towels to an animal shelter?  

 
How great would it be if we all tried to be humble and kind to others 

in 2022.  
 

The Temple’s Caring Committee has been dedicated to reaching out to 
all of our members especially these past 2 years. Our message has been 

sincere and hopefully appreciated by all.  
 

Please notify the Temple, Rabbi Emanuel Ben David or Linda Weiner 
with any concerns whether it’s mental, physical or emotional.  

The Temple has resources/referrals to help. 

 
Office: 352-686-7034 

Rabbi Ben David  
 

Linda M. Weiner 352-515-1700 / 561-315-8704 

 

 



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News.” 

From The Board: 
 

NOMINATIONS ARE OPEN 
Moshe Plager has agreed to chair the Nominating Committee. He 
will select 4 others to serve on the committee. The following 
officers and directors will be elected at our April Congregational 
meeting. If you are interested in holding a position (or repeating 
in your current position), please contact Moshe by phone 
(352)359-9308 or email michael86724@hotmail.com. 

Open positions: (Two year terms unless otherwise noted) 

President 
2nd Vice-President 
Treasurer 
Building and Grounds 
Education 
Membership 
Ritual 
Strategic Planning 
 

In accordance with the Constitution, you may serve no more 
than two consecutive terms in the same position. No 
nominations may be made from the floor. Candidates must 
submit their interest in running for office to the Nominating 
Committee no more than 30 days prior to the April election. 

 



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News.” 

 

From the Membership Committee 
Once again, I would like to welcome all our new 

members for 2021.  It's a pleasure having you join 
our Temple Beth David family. 

  

AN APPEAL TO ALL TBD MEMBERS: 

 

Members of our committee have taken other positions, 
therefore I am asking for your help. Please consider joining our 
Membership Committee to further our congregation members.   

Your input will be valuable.   

We meet the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 12:30 at TBD.   

If enough of you join then we can always work out another day 
and time (that does not conflict with other meetings).  I thank 

Joe & Marilyn Lehman for recently joining our committee. 

Now, how about YOU? 
 

Ellie Catcher 

Membership Chairperson 

 



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News.” 

The most important asset 
in our temple, are our 
members.  

 

From the Buildings and Grounds committee 

I want to thank Becky Stewart, Larry Jasper, Tina 
and Bill Hager, for the great help in redecorating 
the rabbis study, so Rabbi Ben-David can have a 
nice looking space to serve our congregation. 

Becky and Larry helped to paint the Rabbi´s study, 
Tina removed the old carpet, and Larry  installed 
the laminated flooring, with the help of Bill. 

The Temple also bought two new chairs for the  

Rabbi´s study. 

Martin w.Reiman  

Director of Buildings and Grounds 

 

All of us at TBD thank all of you so much, for 
your kind help !  
 



In the Hernando Sun, from January 14th-
20th,  there is an article about our dear, 
former member, Mel Greene.  
Mel Greene was a long time member of 
TBD, and were also active in the board 
work, as well as making donations to the 
Temple. 

The Saint Leo University and the Pasco Sheriffs Office have jointly 
created the Mel Greene Institute to combat Human Trafficing.  

Read more about it, following this link: 

https://www.hernandosun.com/the-hernando-sun-jan-14-20-
2022/?ppwp=1 

The article is password protected. 

  



 

Tu B´Shevat kiddush, 
January 15th 

After services on Saturday, 
January 15th, members 
enjoyed a  

Tu B'Shevat seder with 
wine, nuts, dates, olives 
and other assorted foods 
that are eaten at this time. 

 

 
 



 Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

Temple Beth David in Spring Hill welcomed their new spiritual leader, Rabbi 
Emanual Ben-David.  To further his welcome, the Greater Hernando County 
Chamber of Commerce on Friday, January 28th, presented Rabbi Ben-David 
with a plaque signifying him as a member and performed a Ribbon Cutting 
ceremony in front of the Temple.  Many of the congregants and their friends 

were in attendance. This was also a great opportunity for Chamber members 
and Temple members to get to know each other. Light refreshments were 

served compliments of the Chamber of Commerce. 

  

 
 

 



FROM THE SISTERHOOD 

Sisterhood Shabbat 
On Friday night, January 28th, at the Sisterhood Shabbat, 

Mickey Mandel, Becky Stewart, Cookie Goodman and Carol Sitroon spoke about Jewish 
Women of Valor.  Karen Moore accompanied Lynn Budnick on the flute.  Lastly, Sisterhood 
members gathered on the bema in recognition and support. 

 

 



 

 
 

ROSH CHODESH ADAR 1 

Wednesday, February 2nd, 7:00 PM 

In person, at Temple Beth David 

Please join us as we celebrate the New Moon 

to explore the new month in friendship and 
joy. 

Davida Grossman will be leading the 
discussion. 

 

 

 



 

Join us for a fun day at the Temple Beth David race track 
(conveniently located in our Social Hall) 

February 26th, 2022 
Doors open 6:00 pm 
POST TIME: 7:00 pm 

Bring your appetite  - Delicious food available 
Door Prices – Raffles – Hat parade with prizes – Share the Wealth 

DONATION $5 – GROUPS WELCOME ! 
 

Call Mickie at 352-597-7393 or RSVP at tbdfl.org/events 



Friday, March 4, 2022 

    MEET RABBI BEN-DAVID 
& ENJOY A DELICIOUS DINNER,     
FOLLOWED BY A SHABBAT 
       SERVICE AT 7:30 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
$18 PER MEMBER/ $24 NON-MEMBER $5 PER CHILD 3 & UNDER FREE 

RESERVATIONS BY FEBRUARY 25 ARE A MUST! 
 

RETURN WITH YOUR CHECK to: Temple Beth David 13158 Antelope St. SH 
34609 

________________________________________________________ 

Please reserve ____________ seats for the Shabbat Dinner on Fri. 
March 4, 2022 

Enclosed is my check for ______ $18 per member / $5 children 4-13; 
non-member $24pp 

Name______________________________________           
Phone______________________________________                                            
E-Mail______________________________________ 



 



 



Sharing Simchas !  
We wish all of our happy members mentioned 

below -  Mazel Tov, U´Siman Tov ! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our Granddaughter, Cheyanne Stewart, was accepted 
into the IB Program at Springstead High School for the 
Fall of 2022.    

Carol & Allan Sitroon 

 



  

 
       

Gene Goldberg  Feb 3 
Ken Becker Feb 7 
Jeffrey Siegendorf Feb 14 
Marlene Shaw Feb 17 
Linda Weiner Feb 17 
Mickey Mandel Feb 18 
Noel Goldman Feb 21 
Marla Banta Feb 26 
Sheila Schwartzman Feb 26 
Barbara Blavatt Feb 27 

 
 

 

Donna & Stuart Deutsch, February 14th  
Fran & Stuart Emanuel, February 14th 
Lois & John Mistretta, February 16th  

 

For those, we 
love… 



Thank you for your kind donations 
to TBD . 

  
 
 

GENERAL FUND 
 

Russell & Bridget Ziskind (Memory of Sharon Ziskind) 

Mark Levy 

Dorothy Lazan (Memory of Morris Lazan) 

Harvey & Denise Schonwald 

Elaine Medoff 

Roger Becker 

Thelma Gilson 

Marilyn Zegas (Memory of Howard Zegas) 

Martin & Diane Lieberman (Memory of Michael Lieberman) 

Bob Greenfield ( Memory of Fanny Greenfield) 

Mike and Sue Cooperstein 

 
 
 

YAHRZEIT DONATIONS 
 

Russell & Bridget Ziskind (Sharon Ziskind) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Donations 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SHABBAT SERVICE REMINDER  

SAFETY UPDATE ! 
 

In accordance with the latest CDC guidelines and declining COVID 
numbers, the Board of Directors has modified our masking rules.  

x Masks MUST BE worn while in the Sanctuary. 
 We are fully open for EREV SHABBAT and Shabbat morning 
services. No reservations are necessary. 
 

x Due to limited space, masks MUST also be worn while 
visiting the office for the protection of all. 

 

x Mask are strongly recommended in the rest of the 
building. 

We thank you for your understanding and adherence to our rules for 
the health and safety of all. We will keep you updated as we continue 
to monitor the COVID situation. 

TEMPLE BETH DAVID BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 

 



 
The purpose of Jewish education today is to ensure that Jewish tradition 

empowers people to thrive in today’s world.  
Give your kid this opportunity.  

Welcome to the Religious school of Temple Beth David. 



Calendar Templates by Vertex42.com https://www.vertex42.com/calendars/school-calendar.html

Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 1 2 3 4
8 9 10 11 12 13 14 5 6 7 8 9 10 11
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29 30 31 26 27 28 29 30

Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa
1 2 1 2 3 4 5 6 1 2 3 4

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 5 6 7 8 9 10 11
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31

Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa
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9 10 11 12 13 14 15 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 13 14 15 16 17 18 19
16 17 18 19 20 21 22 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 20 21 22 23 24 25 26
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Su M Tu W Th F Sa Su M Tu W Th F Sa First & Last Day of School
1 2 1 2 3 4 5 6 7

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 Special Event
10 11 12 13 14 15 16 15 16 17 18 19 20 21
17 18 19 20 21 22 23 22 23 24 25 26 27 28  Family Shabbat - 6:00pm
24 25 26 27 28 29 30 29 30 31 Bold = Classes in Session

Bold = No Classes
HIGHLIGHTED DAYS

Aug. 22 Open House - 11:00am Jan. 15 Tu B'Shevat Seder - 12:00pm
Aug. 29 First Day of TBD Religious School! Mar. 4 Shabbat Across America - 6:00pm
Sept. 7 Tashlich at Pine Island - 6:00pm Mar. 13 Spring Break - No School
Sept. 26 Sukkot Celebration - 12:00pm Mar. 16 Purim Celebration - 5:30pm
Sept. 28 Simchat Torah Celebration - 6:00pm April 15 TBD Passover Seder - 5:30pm
Nov. 28 Thanksgiving Break - No School May 8 Mother's Day - No School
Dec. 4 Night of 100 Menorahs - 5:30pm May 18 Lag B'Omer Bonfire - 7:30pm
Dec. 26 Holiday Break - No School May 22 Last day of TBD Religious School
Jan. 2 Holiday Break - No School Revised 6/11/21

August 2021 September 2021

October 2021

KEY

Temple Beth David Religious School

March 2022

April 2022 May 2022

November 2021 December 2021

January 2022 February 2022

Text



Religious School  
Special Events 2021-22!

13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609 • 352-686-7034 • tbdfl.org

October 24, 2021 February 27, 2022

January 30, 2022
September 26, 2021

November 21, 2021

April 24, 2022

March 16, 2022

May 22, 2022
December 19, 2021



Regarding our online services -  
A message from the Ritual Committee 

 

 
Since our services are 
presently being 
streamed online through 
Zoom and Facebook Live, 
we ask that you remain 
muted and keep your 
camera and microphone 
turned OFF for the entire 
service to preserve the 
sanctity of the service and make it more fulfilling, gratifying 
and more enjoyable for all. 
 

TBD Gift Shop 
 

If you need a gift, candles, 
books or a piece of Judaica, 

please call  
Dalia Baez (352)403-6558  
to arrange to make your 
purchase. 
 
 
 



Prayer Book: A bookplate can be inscribed and placed in a Shabbat Prayer Book 
for $50, High Holy Day Prayer Books for $60 or the Torah Prayer Book for $70. 

R i’s is r ti r  F    s    s    R i ls 
i    i l  s s. 

Rabbi’s Salary Enhancement Fund: Dedicated to augmenting the Rabbi's salary. 

Roof Repair Fund: A  reserve fund to repair or replace the roof. 

Security Fund : To increase security at TBD . 

Tova Risha Fund: Scholarship for Temple’s Religious School. 

Tree of Life: A  leaf can be engraved and added to the Tree of Life in the Lobby for $50. 

Honoring or Remembering a Friend or a Loved One 

Beautification Fund; For enhancement of the building. 

Cantorial Fund: To fund cantorial guest soloists at temple services. 

Cultural Arts Fund: To enhance Performing Arts at TBD . 

General Fund: For the operation of the Temple. 

Library  Fund: For upkeep of our collection of books or to obtain additional books. 

ri l B r  I  S   A   l     i    
     l    . 

Mosaic Tile Wall (In Social Hall): A  tile can be personalized for $50. 

Music Fund: Honorarium for accompanist and obtaining choir materials. 

Pew Seat: A  plaque can be engraved and affixed to a pew seat for$180. 

At Temple Beth David, there are many ways in which you can honor or 
remember a loved one or a friend. With each donation an acknowledgement 
will be sent to the honoree or the family. Please contact the Temple Office 

for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



TREE OF LIFE ! 
Leaves are available on the 

Tree Of Life in the temple lobby. 

Have your leaf custom engraved 

to honor a loved one. 

Call the TBD Office for details. 

 

 

 

SEND A CARD ! 
Send a tribute card to friends and family to 

celebrate a birthday, anniversary, or ny 

mitzvah !  

The cost is only $3 per card. 

 

 

 
To have tributes sent to 
people… 
  
If your last name  
Begins with A to L, contact: 
 
Rosalie Kelly, at 
bkelly1002@aol.com 
or phone Rosalie at 352-686-5754 
 
 
If your last name  begins with M 
to Z, contact: 
 
Harriet Fine, at 
hsfine@tampabay.rr.com 
or phone Harriet at 352-684-1576  
 

 
A Message from the President… 
 

Most Temple Beth David Board of Directors 
meetings are held on the third Wednesday of 

every month, at 7:30pm. 
 

Congregants are encouraged to attend. 
 

Limited time will be provided for individual 
participation only  on the 

ITEMS LISTED ON THE AGENDA. 
 

If you wish to speak, please call Marlene 
Shaw, at 352-650-4521. It is also possible to 

sign up on the meeting. 
 

Marlene Shaw, President 
 

 



     

These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! 



     

This company supports Temple Beth David ! 



   

 

Do you want your company 
advertisement here ? 

Get in touch with the Temple Beth David 
Office for more information ! 

Call today: (352) 686-7034 ! 

These fine companies are supporting Temple Beth David ! 





 

 

This company is supporting Temple Beth David.   
If you can, please, support it ! 
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             Receive Higher Interest Rates –– 
   

       Raise your Retirement Income 
          without increasing taxes –– 

 

          Pay Less taxes using 2020 tax laws –– 
 

                          Reduce or Eliminate taxes on  
                                   Social Security –– 

 

Call us for a Complimentary Appointment 
 
 
 

 

258 Mariner Blvd ∙ Spring Hill, Florida 34609 
Phone- 352.398.4919 - 727.498.4250 - 866.270.5075 

 
 

 Securities offered through Securities America, Inc. Member FINRA/SIPC; Gary Fecarotta and Shannon Gardner, Registered         
Representatives. Advisory services offered through Securities America Advisors, Inc.; Shannon Gardner, Financial Advisor.  

Florida Tax Advisors, LLC and Securities America are separate entities. 
Tax services offered through Advisors Tax Prep, LLC, Member NATP 

Call us to see how to avoid the costly mistakes… 
that cause retirees to pay higher taxes! 

We will show ways to potentially… 



 

This company is supporting Temple Beth David.   
Tell them where you noticed this advertisement ! 



 
 

HERE’S ANOTHER WAY YOU CAN GIVE TO TBD! 
 

Do you shop on Amazon? If yes, then we have an easy way to support Temple Beth 
David with each purchase you make. A few minutes is all it 
takes to set it up. Just type the word 'smile.' before 
Amazon.com and you will be brought to the same Amazon 
site, but on the fundraising side. (http://smile.amazon.com/) 

 
The first time you go to the 'Smile' side, you will be asked to 
choose the organization you wish to support. Search 
for Temple Beth David and make sure it is in Spring Hill (it’s 

actually listed as Temple Beth David Jewish Center). Select us and then just use 
Amazon like you always do. Everything is exactly the same but remember, we only get 
credit if you order from the Smile side. It must say 'smile.amazon.com' every time. You 
use your existing Amazon.com account on AmazonSmile…everything stays the same. 
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from your eligible 
AmazonSmile purchases directly to Temple Beth David. 

For more information you can go to: https://smile.amazon.com/about 



Judy Elkin, 15162 Surrey Bend, Spring Hill, FL 34609





SUPPORT TEMPLE BETH DAVID… 
 

THE GIFT SHOP AT TBD 
Please sure to check out all the incredible items 

we have in the only Judaica gift shop 
in Hernando County! 
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THE YAD CONNECTION 
Temple Beth David’s Live Streaming Service! 

Our service times are as follows: 
Friday nights at 7:30pm 

Saturday mornings at 10:00am 
To view any of our online live-streaming services, simply go to our 

website at www.tbdfl.org 
On the top of the page, click on "Watch Live Service" and follow the 

directions. Then, sit back and ENJOY! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Top three reasons why you should log in to our live streaming service. 
1. There is no synagogue in your area. 
2. You are curious as to what a TBD service looks like. 
3. You are unable to travel for any reason. 

 
 
 

13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609 y (352) 686-7034 y www.tbdfl.org 



SALT EXPERIENCE 
FOR TWO

RELAX ,  REFRESH,  RE-BALANCE & RECHARGE YOUR MIND,  BODY & SOUL

Located at 4242 Lake in the Woods Drive, Spring Hill, FL 34607
Call 352-600-4242 to book your appointment

Learn More About Salt Therapy at: WellComeOMCenter.com

BRING THIS AD IN

4242 Lake in the Woods Dr.
Spring Hill, FL 34607
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These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! 



 

These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! 

 

Do you want to have your 
business card ad here ? 

Contact the TBD office at 
352-686-7034 !


